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January Newsletter

Prihcipal's Corher:

' Dear Parents and Guardians:

We hope you had a wonderful winter break with friends and
family! We welcome 2019 and hope you enjoyed ringing in
the new year. The New Year is a great time to make
resolutions and goals for yourself. Here at Foothills we
continually have a goal to help all students learn and provide a
kind environment for students and teachers to learn and work
in.

This month will be 7th grade orientation for those going into
7th grade next year. You will either attend the orientation the
evening of January 15th if your student will attend South Hills
Middle with the boundary change or is part of the Chinese DLI
program; and January 16th if your student will attend Fort
Herriman. Please refer to the transition boundary map on
boundary .jordandistrict.org to see where your student will
attend.

Next month on February 6-7, we will have parent-teacher
conferences for B and C tracks. Please go into Skyward and
sign up for a time for conferencing with your child’s teacher,
resource teacher, speech pathologist, and psychologist. We
will also have the Book Fair as well, sponsored by PTA. We
look forward to seeing you there! A and D track conferences
will be in March.

In December, and this month, students in K-3 had mid-year
testing in DIBELS. So far we have seen a lot of growth in
certain areas of reading. Keep reading with your kids at home!
We appreciate your support with the use of iReady at home,
and helping your child learn how to read. It really takes a team
and you are an important part of that team!

Thank you for your continued support and all that you do to
support our efforts in teaching kindness and academics here at
Foothills! We love our community of Mustangs! As always,
please email me at the address below or call me at 801-302-
8599- I would love to talk to you!

Sincerely,
Cherie Wilson, Principal

Foothills
Cherie.wilson@jordandistrict.org
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Important Dates:

January - \

21st - Martin Luther King Jr. Day
(No School)

28th - 3rd-6th Grade Science Fair Open
House 2:30-3:25) Projects need to be
taken down by 3:25 p.m.

31st - C-Track Kindergarten Dad's and
Doughnuts 1 pm

February -

1st - C-Track Valentines Day Party
1st - C-Track Off

4th - D-Track On

4th - PTA Meeting 8:45 a.m.

6th-7th A/B Tracks Parent Teacher
Conferences.
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Miss Beller graduated with a degree in Elementary Education from BYU-Idaho in
2012. She later went on to earn her Masters from BYU (Provo) in 2018. This is her
fifth year teaching 2nd grade at Foothills and she is proud to be part of this school!
Miss Beller is the second oldest of 6 siblings and the proud aunt of 1 adorable
nephew. Most of her family is still back home in Stevensville, Montana. When she is
off-track you can usually find her in Montana spending time with family or curled up
in bed with a good book. She loves Diet Coke, music, sports, reading, traveling,
mov1es games, and (almost all) food.

y,

Reflactions Council Winners

Excellence Winners Merit Winners Honorable Mention
; LU
, U 2~ Ryker Salmon Ally Mabey Skylar Hess 0
S 0% Ellie Mann Elizabeth Thorup Jadyn Reiser f |
| Elsie Kolvacs Gavin Haynie ()
%00 Q
“ Carter Haynie Kenzie Goodwin X0 2, t\.
) 8 Caden Mann 1 6‘ \.
o oY%
Avery S. Hanzon o |




